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CONFIDENTIALITY POLICY
Our work brings us into contact with confidential information. To ensure that all those using and working in the school can do so with confidence, we will respect confidentiality in the following ways:

· Parents/carers will have ready access to files and records of their children (but not any other child) on request. NB - there may be a charge for photocopying
· Staff have access to pupil files and records (with the exception of Child Protection files)

· Staff will not discuss individual children with people other than the parents/carers of that child

· Information given by parents/carers to staff will not be passed on without their specific agreement except in the following circumstances set out in the Data Protection Act (1998) where refusal to disclose is likely to prejudice: the prevention of detection of crime; the apprehension and prosecution of offenders; the assessment or collection of any tax or duty or any imposition of a similar nature. In these cases, the police must make a written request
· Any concerns/evidence relating to a child’s personal safety will be kept in a confidential, locked file in the Head Teacher’s office
· The school complies with all the requirements of the Data Protection Act (1998)

· Staff files are only accessible to the Head Teacher, School Business Manager and, where the need arises, the HR Consultant
· Data held by staff in relation to children is password protected and only known to members of staff

· This policy to be read in conjunction with our Data Protection Policy
This policy was agreed in a Policy Review meeting held in May 2017 and will be reviewed in 36 months.
On behalf of Halling Primary School:
Wendy Donnelly (Headteacher)

On behalf of Governing Body:

Mark Tickner (Chair)
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